
Important Upcoming Dates:

● 12/7 End of First Trimester
● 12/14 No Homework Night
● 12/10-LLE Winter Concerts
● 12/13 Preschool Open House 3:20
● 12/14 No Homework Night
● 12/17 CRS Winter Concerts
● 12/23 Early Dismissal

December 3, 2021

American Education Week

From November 15-19, County Road and Luther 
Lee Emerson Schools celebrated American 
Education Week. The week was filled with 
exciting activities! On Monday, students brought 
in a towel or beach blanket to sit on and enjoy 
D.E.A.R time. On Tuesday, students had the 
opportunity to meet a new teacher and do a fun 
activity. Students brought in thank you notes to 
staff members on Wednesday. Items for the 
food pantry were brought in and collected on 
Thursday. On Friday, students wore Demarest 
colors and spirit wear. It was an exciting week 
for all and thank you to everyone for 
participating!



LLE Thanksgiving Projects

Spotlight on Third Grade

The third graders at LLE are working hard already in 
December! In language arts, the students are learning about 
the characters in the books that they are reading, focusing on 
both internal and external traits. Multiplication facts  are 
currently being practiced in math. Students have been learning 
many strategies to show multiplication, including equal groups, 
number lines and arrays. In science, the children are learning 
about weather and climates. The students are looking forward 
to the winter concert on December 10th as well.


